Special Meeting
Fuly 6, 2005

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on Wednesday,
July 6, 2005, 7:30 PM at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, the purpose of the
meeting was to award the Road Project Bids, with Supervisors Sherry Wehr and William
Albertini present.

Motion by Mrs. Wehr second by Mr. Albertini to award the Paving Project to
Youngblood Paving, $82, 800.

Motion by Mrs. Wehr second by Mr, Albertini to award the Sealing Project to Russell
Standard Corp., 82,549.25.

There being no public comment, motion by Mrs. Wehr second by Mr. Albertini to
adjourn.
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